
First of all, I would like to express my gratitude to DG Radhakrishna Kaphle and the entire District Leadership 
team for entrusting me with the opportunity to serve as Zone Chair for Zone 7.  
 
 
I sent a welcoming and introductory email to all 6 club Presidents and Secretaries in the first week of July. 
However, I have not scheduled any meetings and communication yet. I am super excited to work with all my 6 
clubs after the cabinet meeting.  
 
There were 146 members in all 6 clubs on July 1st, 2024. Please see the below details for your reference:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you all for your kind cooperation. 
 
------ 
Thanks & Regards, 
Rajendra Kunwar 
Zone 7 Chair 
Cell: 415 265 3347 | Email: jendra972@gmail.com 
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